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,!-I accepted my. 'Student
Council position becausg 
I am interested in stu
dent government}1’ was 
quotod by Jim Hurst whon 
askod. why ho accoptod his 
Studont Council position,.

Studont Council, the 
official governing, body 
of the students is made 
up of Jim Hurst, Presi
dent; Bud Ekholt, Vice 
President; Leland Workman, 
Senior representative; 
Patty Mann,. Junior rep
resentative; Sharon Ham
mons, Sophomore represent
ative; and Mike Osier 
Freshmen representative„ 
These students have many 
viewpoints which should 
be expressed about them
selves and Student Coun-. 
oil.
Sharon Hammons .feels 

that her responsibilities 
to Student, Council is to 
enforce and help ' others . 
enforce the .standards and 
rulings of LCHS, Mike 
Osier being a new member 
feels that Student Coun
cil is coming up to all,, 
standards, but there may 
be room for improvement» 
Leland Workman.‘thinks the 
council is doing an ad
equate job, but every 
year there is room for 
efficiency to fill and he 
feels they will do better 
in future 'years as long 
as members are elected on 
personality, knowledge, 
and take the job to hey.;-

fit their fellow classmen 
and teachers. Patti Mamr 
says' there is always room 
for improvement, but not 
much will be done with 
out co-operation and ad
vice from students and 
teachers.
Bud Ekholt feels that 

the responsibilities of 
all Student Council mem
bers are to better the 
school and to work to the 
best of. their knowledge 
to help LCHS, its stud
ents, and its teachers.
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Colum n
By Susie.'Workman

Mendacious-■men-de-shus 
adj c untruthful; lying
Although John was ..de

scribed as being menda
cious, many - people: saw 
only, his handsome fea
tures,,

JUNIORS PLAN 
FOR BANQUET
The Junior Class is mak

ing .final preparations for 
annual Junior-Senior Banq- , 
uet. The Banquet will be 
held on May 13 in the LC
HS. Gymnasium. The dinner 
•will be served buffet 
.style by the Baptist lad
ies, Those attending will 
be Juniors and their par
ents and Seniors and th- 
eir parents, The Seniors 
..will be admitted free 
because it is put on in 
•their honor. .
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Nine Ciris
Compose
SJonettes
Throughout the last two 

years a group of Lion 
boosters calling themsel
ves Lionettes have per
formed at the half time 
of both football and 
basketball games. They 
call themselves Lionettes 
because people referred 
to them as "the drill 
team," and, "the twirl- 
ers," Being a combination 
of drill team and twirl- 
ers they felt they needed 
a name. Lionettes was ac
cepted .unanimously.
This year the Lionettes 

were: Jeanette Decker,
Eil.een Nor d tome, Connie 
Wood,. Sally Mikalson, and 
Doris Nordtome - baton 
twirlers. Flag twirlers 
were Delores Kinney, Ro
setta Mitchell and Jer- 
rell Larson. ‘Laura Mus
tard was majorette. Be
sides performing here at 
home they performed at 
the Poison tourney.
Miss DeWit, Miss Gil

breath, Miss Gwynn, and 
Mr, Berg were sponsors. 
Laura states about them, 
"They have given us a lot 
of time, judgement and 
patience."
When they praoticed, 

the Lionettes put in two 
nights a week. On Thurs
days they worked efrsm 
5:30 to 7:00 and from 
6:00 to 6:30 on Tuesdays.
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